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1, 
To whom it may concern. 

I was recently made aware of the fact that there are proposals to seek a licence to build a 
transfer station on the Kinsale Landfill Site. I believe that if a licence is granted that all 
rubbish from the city will be brought to this station and compacted into large bales which 
then will be transported to the Youghal Landfill. As you are aware rubbish smells and it 
attracts flies and vermin. 

We have over 1,000 students here at Christ King Girls' Secondary School and I would 
have a huge concern from a health perspective if this was to go ahead. 

We were under the impression that the Kinsale Road site would be turned into a 
Recreational Park when the landfill was full. We were looking forward to having this 
amenity on our doorstep. 

I do hope that you will take our concerns seriously. 

Yours sincerely, 

Principal 
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